
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Orchard Park Sidewalks 
 
Hello 
 
I am writing because I understand you are interested in community input regarding 
sidewalks in our neighbourhood.  
 
We live on Bloomfield Dr which is a hugely busy pedestrian route. Lots of walkers, 
joggers, dogs and  kids. It becomes a loop for many people who are waking through 
Medway concentration area.  
 
Also, more recently, several properties have been purchased by young family’s on the 
bend of Bloomfield Dr (from 122 Bloomfield dr around the bend). When drivers are 
coming around this area there is a huge blind spot and it becomes very risky. Beyond 
that, more often than not drivers do not slow down which makes it even more 
concerning. Side walks would reduce the community risk greatly. If not this, speed 
reduction strategies would be appropriate.  
 
Thank you for being open to listening to perceived risks and concerns from those that 
live in the neighbourhood.  
 
Regards  
Kyrsta Hesketh  
 


